
 

 

Daily Notices 

Wednesday 18 September 2024  
  
  

S5 SENIOR SUPPORT AMBASSADORS   
Could all S5 Senior Support Ambassadors attend a short meeting in Miss 
Griersons room at 13.35 on Monday 23rd September.   
 
 
LONDON TRIP JUNE 2025 
 S4/S5: Mrs Smith has organised a residential trip to London which will take 
place during Activities Week at the end of the Summer term in June 2025. 
Students who study subjects in the Creative Arts and Design Faculty will be 
given priority for places but other students are welcome to apply. The 
activities you will experience on the trip include: 

 Performance of a West End Musical 
 The Making of Harry Potter Studio Tour  
 Visit to several Art Galleries  
 General sightseeing and shopping in London 

The trip is priced at £500.  
Anyone interested in going on the trip should see Mrs Smith in the Art area 
at lunchtimes to get further information. 
 
 

S1 BOYS FOOTBALL - FOLLOW UP TRIAL 
S1 boys who attended the previous trial last week are invited to take part 
again in some training matches after school this Wednesday. Pupils who 
missed the first trial but are interested in attending must speak to Mr 
Shannon or Mr Munro before Wednesday. 
DATE: Wednesday 18th September 
MEET: Outdoor Changing Rooms straight after school.  
START: Warm Up begins at 3.30pm on the 3G. Do not be late. 
FINISH:  4.45pm (approx.) 
If pupils have any questions, please speak to Mr Shannon at the PE 
Department. 
 
  
 
 



 

 

 
CAREERS APPOINTMENTS WITH LUCY TILSTON  
Week commencing 16th September 2024  
Please check notice board for your name.  Thank you.  
 
 
LOST CLOTHING FROM PE CLASSES 
A significant amount of unclaimed clothing (PE clothes, uniform and shoes) 
has been left in the PE department prior to the summer holidays and over 
the past two weeks. If you have lost any items of clothing, please come and 
claim these from the PE base as soon as possible. All unclaimed items will 
be removed from the PE base after 21st of September. Thank you. 
 
 
S1-3 TALENT ID-RUGBY OPPORTUNITY 
If any S1, S2 or S3 pupils are interested in trying out rugby, there will be a 
session on offer period 6 and 7 on Wednesday 18th September. Those who 
already play rugby in S1, S2 or S3 are also welcome to attend the session 
which will be run by Wigtownshire Rugby Club.  
If you want to participate in the session please add your name to the sign 
up sheet outside the PE office before the end of breaktime on Tuesday.  
If you have signed up, you must come prepared with appropriate kit for the 
Wednesday afternoon session. Mrs Farquhar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


